"WHATSOEVER YOU DO...

...to the least of my people, that you do unto me." When I personally was most in need, you were
there for me. The people of St Elizabeth of the Trinity lived out those beautiful Gospel words for me
in my recent, difficult months beautifully & powerfully. Every day from Oct 15, 2020 until now, I
have felt your loving support in so many ways...cards, emails, phone calls, Mass intentions, Face-
book posts, yummy treats, Fr Mike's encouraging and supportive bulletin artlcles and in so many
other ways, you were there' Never, ever did I feel alone or abandoned because I knew you were
there. This was all highlighted by the wonderful "Welcome Back" Mass & Reception last weekend,
coordinated by Mary Beirne, put together by so many of her helpers and attended by even more of
the good people of St Elizabeth. At the other Masses as well, the warmth of your greeting and the
sincerity of your welcome did great things for me as I slowly reintegrate myself into the life of this
good parish and its great people. I still have some healing to do, so please be patient with me. Keep
me in your prayers...and remember always, "Whatever you did for one of the least of these brothers
& sisters of mine, you did for me." Speaking for myself, and for the Lord...thank you, thank you,
thank you.

See you in church! Fr McC




